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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

December is here, the nights are       longer and 
the weather has become much chiller.  Please 
ensure that you send your child to school with 
hats, gloves and scarves as this will help them 
to stay warm on the way to school and back 
home, as well as during small breaks outdoors 
when the grounds are safe to play on.   
 

Proper footwear is also important.  If your 
child is sent into school with boots, please be 
aware that these can carry a lot of mud and 
outdoor waste.  Please help us by putting their 
shoes in a bag so that they can be worn once in 
school.  This helps protect the carpets and 
floors where children sometimes gather in their 
classes for activities on the ground.  

1N: Filip 1F:  Arianna 

2W:  Salina 2M: Samiya 

3L: Abdul 3G:  Sarrinah 

4B: Alisha 4C:  Zayan 

5A:  Iman 5B:  Ubaidur 

6S:  Valentina 6 H: Greater 

 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Growth Mind Set 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holiday  begins on Saturday 

18th December 2021 and ends on   Monday 
3rd January 2022. 
There is a teacher training day on  4th 
of January 2022 
Children return to school on Wednesday 
5th January 2022. 
 

There is a teacher training day on   
Monday 24th of  January 2022 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and ends 27th February. 
Children return to school on Monday 28th 
February 2022 

 Attendance Race 
 

Autumn term 2 week 4 . Year 3 Mr  Lillicrapp’s 
class  has lost their advantage  with  Yr 4      
Miss Bansall and Yr 2 Miss Walford's classes 
catching them up .All three classes are now in 
the first place position, ahead of the rest of 
the school. 
 
 
But any class could catch them up and jump into 
first place. Will it be your class? 
 
Will classes get 100%? 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school  
every day and encourage your classmates to do 
the same! 
 
It’s also important not to be late as this could 
lose your class a spot on the winners podium. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Finally, thank you for supporting us during this 
very difficult time as many of our pupils and 
staff have become unwell through COVID 19. 
We are doing everything we can to keep the 
school open and running despite the few but  
significant number of cases across school.    
 
Keep staying safe and following the face       
covering, social distancing and sanitising hands 
rules.  



If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note 

into school with your 
child. 
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